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Welcome back to the first newsletter of this half term. As
usual, we have had a busy half term. We have caught up with
our old friends and made some new ones along the way!

We have continued to attend our sporting clubs within the
local community including football training and goalkeeper
training. Plamen has joined the gym tool

We have kept fit and active in the sports hall by playing
Basketball, badminton and of course, footballl We have also
used the bikes, been bowling, swimming, to play crazy golf,
to McDonalds, and to a retro gaming arcade for our end of
term activity.

It hasn't all been play though, we have revisited Internet

safety, completed our homework and worked on our daily
independent Skills. Take a look at everything we have been
up to...

Bowling on the first week back!
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We discussed internet safety and being kind, we also completed a quiz to see if we could remember all the
apps and what they mean.

We also went to McDonalds for tea, everyone deserves a treat once in a while!
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